

Executive's Office

3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 407 Everett, WA 98201-4046 (425)388-3312 www.snoco.org

MEMORANDUM

Dave SomersCounty Executive

TO: Megan Dunn, Snohomish County Council Chair

FROM: Dave Somers, Snohomish County Executive

SUBJECT: Airport Commission, Extension of Terms

DATE: March 24, 2022

I am pleased to recommend the extension of term for Valerie Hirshman representing "Airport Tenants" on the Airport Commission. Her term expired on January 31, 2022 and she has expressed a desire to renew the appointment for a second term to January 31, 2026.

Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I hereby recommend the extension of term to January 31, 2026 for Airport Commission member Valerie Hirshman.

Thank you for considering my recommendation.